
Announcement of Keynote Speaker for the 

Annual Ecology Conference 

Dear Colleagues and Friends, 

We are thrilled to announce that Dr. Jane Smith, a renowned ecologist and author, will be our 

keynote speaker for the upcoming Annual Ecology Conference, scheduled for March 15-17, 

2024. 

Dr. Smith has dedicated over two decades to the study of climate change impacts on biodiversity 

and has published numerous groundbreaking research articles in prestigious scientific journals. 

Her passionate approach to ecology and sustainable practices has inspired many in the field. 

We invite you to join us for her keynote address titled "Navigating the Future of Our 

Ecosystems" on the first day of the conference. This presentation is sure to provide invaluable 

insights and foster engaging discussions. 

Mark your calendars and prepare for an inspiring experience! 

Best regards, 

The Ecology Conference Organizing Committee 


